
 

 

 

Thank you for a wonderful sing-a-long!  I hope you all enjoyed it as much as I did! 

January we will get back into our non-holiday routines as we continue to work with 

Montessori Math, Language, Sensorial and Practical Life.  We will explore animals 

in winter.  What do they do?  Where do they go?  How do they find food?  We will 

strengthen fine motor skills as we string a garland with animal friendly food to hang 

outside for animals who may have trouble finding food this time of year.  We will  

also learn about Martin Luther King Jr. and explore the wonderful example he was.   

This month all parents are welcome to come and walk through the Montessori 

materials presentation on January 17th.  It is called Silent Journey and it’s a great 

way to see what your children experience when they receive a lesson.   

Hope you had a wonderful holiday and Happy New Year! 

 

                                       Miss Debbie & Miss Nina 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

January 18th-Kindergarden workshop/Garden on the Road (Room 2).   

January 23rd-Puppet Show at 10:00am 

 

 

 

Jan. 17th:  Silent Journey: Parent Curriculum Event @ 5:30 p.m. (Thursday) 

Jan. 21st:   Human Rights Day—SCHOOL CLOSED (Monday) 

Jan. 26th:  Open House 10am-1pm (Saturday) 




